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ISSUE: CORONAVIRUS, PUBLIC SAFETY, CONSTITUENTS, 2ND SENATE DISTRICT 

Out of an abundance of caution, our district office has been directed by the Senate to

temporarily close in adherence with the recommended safety guidelines to help limit the

spread of the coronavirus.

While our staff will be out of the office, they will be available to assist our constituents

during this time.  If anyone has a state issue that they need assistance with, we ask you to

leave a message on our phone (631-361-2154) or send us an email at flanagan@nysenate.gov at

your convenience.  All constituents are asked to leave their name, phone number, address
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and email address.

We apologize for any inconvenience from this temporary situation and ask for your

understanding.

Thank you and please stay safe.


